
 

In 2019 we organised a sponsored cycle challenge to raise money to trans-

form the school library. We raised over £4000. With the hard work of many 

volunteers on our ‘DIY SOS’ day we painted and renovated. All the books 

are available to loan on our new electronic system but due to Covid we have 

not been able to showcase this wonderful resource.  

On 29th April we will be opening up for everyone to come and see! Come 

along to learn how to access the online system from home to help your 

child chose and reserve books, (they can also write book reviews!) and then 

have a tour of the library. We are running 2 sessions at 8:45am after drop 

off and 3:15pm after the end of the day. The children will be involved in ac-

tivities during the day and will have a visit from author Billy Bob Buttons.  


